
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
An excursion to Torres Garcia Museum has been planned as an introduction to our new Unit of 
Inquiry, which will be focusing on “Toys, now and then”. 
 

F1Z and F1C - Tuesday 28th April 
F1B and F1G - Tuesday 5th May 

 
The cost of entrance to the Museum is $120. Please send the money to school in a sealed 
envelope before Monday 27th April for F1Z and F1C and before Monday 4th May for F1B and 
F1G. 
 
We will depart school at 0930 and return before lunch.  The children should come to school in 
PE uniform. 
 
Many thanks 
 
The Form 1 Team 
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